
Coppell Independent School District  200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas  75019 

 

Board Action Required �  
 

No Action Required     � 
 

 

 
 
Per law every three years an assessment based on objective data about drug and 

violence problems in the schools and community must be completed. This year I 

used the web-based Safe Schools Survey offered by Region 10 to gather the data to 

be used for improving programs at our campuses. I will present this Monday, July 

27th with the assistance of Chris Skipper from Region 10. 

 

Thanks, 

Debra Hart 


